OFFICE OF THE PUBLIC PRINTER.

WASHINGTON.D.C. December 18, 1895.

Prof. O. C. Marsh,

New Haven, Conn.

Dear Sir:

Your favor of the 14th inst., ordering 250 extra copies of your article on "North American Denosaurs" in the 16th Annual Report of the Director of the U. S. Geological Survey, has been received. In answer I have to say that if any of the illustrations are lithographs or colored plates they will have to be furnished by you to this office, as the orders for the regular edition have been given. Messrs. A. Hoen & Co., of Baltimore, Md., have the contract for the lithographic illustrations. Please advise me of your action in this matter.

Your order for 250 copies of your article on "Vertebrate Fossils" in Prof. Emmons' volume on the Geology of the Denver Basin cannot be received at the present time as the copy has not been transmitted to this office.

Respectfully,

Public Printer.

OFFICE OF THE PUBLIC PRINTER.

WASHINGTON.D.C. October 5, 1896.

O. C. Marsh, Esq.,

U. S. Geological Survey,

New Haven, Conn.

Dear Sir:

In answer to your letter of October 2, I have to state that the estimated cost of 250 extra copies of your paper in the Monograph on the Denver Basin, pp. 471 - 548, is \$32.00.

If any of the eleven plates which it contains are lithographs or colored plates, they will have to be furnished by you to this office.

Respectfully,

Public Printer.

all.

Och 7 ng 96. Ordered the 250 Coffie; in alles Lo Public Pruler.